

2022 Fall Dinghy - I420 Pacific Co Championship

Scoring Inquiry

Race Date: 2022-10-24

Received: 2022-10-24 13:23 PDT

Request No.: 02 Course: city front Race No.: 1 Posted Score: DNC Competitor: I420 - 53655 - Mika Sternberg

Scoring Inquiry:

After the wind had picked up to over 27 knots in race 1, the race committee decided to abandon all races for the day including <u>race 1</u>. The official results still display race 1, which effects the results of the I420 fleet plenty.

Witnesses:

I have attached a link to the proteset decision made regarding race 1.

Response:

Good Afternoon Mika,

Please be advised that I have forwarded your inquiry to the race committee scoring team and will follow up with them directly.

It may be helpful to know also that the protest committee plans to reopen Hearing 1, the request for redress heard on Sunday, October 23rd. We plan to schedule the reopening at the earliest available date and will be in touch.

Until the conclusion of those proceedings, I would regard the scores posted for this event as preliminary.

Thank you for your patience as we work to resolve these matters.

Best Wishes,

Greg Meagher

Response By Greg Meagher Printed at 2025-05-10 01:51